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24 June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
I am writing following government announcements in recent days expressing the hope that all 
students should be able to return to school in September. I am sure, like us, you are pleased about 
this.  However, we have not yet been given further guidance, but have been promised this within the 
next couple of weeks. Therefore I am hoping to be able to write to you in the week beginning 6th July 
with an outline for September.   

Kind regards 

Mr M Avoth 

Principal 
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